Secretary General meets the Ambassador of Colombia to Trinidad & Tobago

Secretary General Rodolfo Sabonge met with the Ambassador of Colombia to Trinidad & Tobago,
H.E. William Bush, at the ACS Secretariat. Ambassador Bush presented credentials as the
Permanent Representative of Colombia to the ACS, and they discussed upcoming ACS meetings and
medium-term plans, including the commemoration activities of the ACS' 30th Anniversary.

Secretary General Sabonge thanked Colombia for its continued support to the Association since its
creation.



